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Dear Chris, 

  

Thanks for the opportunity to comment on the group B Strep petition. I would like to 

thank the Committee for obtaining assurance from NHS Health Scotland that in 

future I will be given longer for consultation when the full rewrite of the group B Strep 

section is rewritten by the end of this financial year and that my comments will be 

taken into account at that time. 

  

I am concerned that there are a number of outstanding points which I raised in my 

email of 10 June 2014: 

http://www.scottish.parliament.uk/S4_PublicPetitionsCommittee/General%20Docum

ents/PE1505_C_Petitioner_10.06.14.pdf and others which Group B Strep Support 

raised in their email of 16 June 2014: 

http://www.scottish.parliament.uk/S4_PublicPetitionsCommittee/General%20Docum

ents/PE1505_D_Group_B_Strep_Support_16.06.14.pdf. 

 

I ask that these points are both considered and discussed at the meeting on 13 

January 2015. 

  

I will be watching with interest. 

  

Yours sincerely 

  

Jackie Watt 

Petitioner 
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